
The Outreach Foundation was blessed in 2021 with another year of strong 
financial results. Increased generosity from donors and strong return on 
investments combined with lower expenses resulted in one of the best financial 
years Outreach has ever experienced! Our strong financial position allowed us 
to further invest in partners and projects around the world, especially those 
with the most urgent needs.

2021 saw an average giving increase from both churches and donors. We are 
thankful for the generous spirit of our donors!  Highlights of our 2021 financials 
are presented in the newsletter, with more detailed financial returns available 
on our website.

We give thanks to Linda Patrick for her 26 years of dedicated service and 
leadership to The Outreach Foundation as Chief Financial Officer! In 2021, we 
welcomed Jenna Crunk as our new CFO. 

Despite the economic downturn in early 2022, projections for the upcoming 
year remain strong with continued growth and generosity from individuals and 
churches. We have witnessed unprecedented growth in new individual and 
church donors in response to the Ukraine Appeal.

We are grateful to all our donors and give thanks to the Lord from whom all 
blessings come.
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2021 CONTRIBUTIONS — $8,098,000

2021 DISTRIBUTIONS — $7,000,000
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